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Szántó street cash desk will be closed between 19th April
2021-23rd April 2021
  
Dear Student,

 

I’d like to inform you that the Szántó street cash desk will be closed due to maintenance between
19th April 2021-23rd April 2021.

 

The currency payment is available at the Ifjúság street cash desk during this period.

 

At the cashier desk in Ifjúság street they can just accept the exact amount of valute, not less not
more.

 

Thank you for your understanding!

 

CRO

rovat: Egyéb [1]
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